
From: Aaron Lowe
To: Jamey Ayling
Subject: CU-24-00004 White Barn Retreats
Date: Monday, June 17, 2024 3:49:48 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click
links, open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender
and have verified the content is safe.

 

Good afternoon, Jamey, my name is Aaron Lowe, I am new to the KCFD 7 Fire District as
their Fire Chief.  Deputy Chief Rich Elliott forwarded this message to me for input.  I had a
couple of questions, if you could?  They are in no particular order.
 

Can you advise me where we put our comments? 
Do you want just inputs from us on what we feel might be a concern, but not necessarily
a fire code concern?

Ex. R5 vs. Assembly Occupancy classification? 
Can I be added to your list when you send these requests for input out? 

 
Below are some comments that I’ll add when I know where to put them, but I am hoping this
is some input you are requesting?
 
Proposed White Barn Retreats at 1360 Westside Rd.  I visited the site today for an overview:
 

1. The parking area, a grassy field.  There will be a potential of a grass fire becoming a
multiple vehicle fire.  I would suggest we recommend mowing of the field before any
event, and placement of fire extinguishers or fire extinguishment devices in that area.
 

2. There is only one driveway in and out.  If we were responding to an incident, we may be
delayed by vehicles attempting to leave.

 
I appreciate your time and effort to help me out. 
 
Aaron Lowe
Fire Chief
KCFD 7
Cell 509 899-0226
alowe@kcfd7.com
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